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 In the name of Allah, the most Merciful, the most Kind

ALORON INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL & COLLEGE

5/1, Shah Ali Bag, Mirpur-1, Dhaka-1216

Tel: 02-8035013

                                          Notice



  Date: 14 September, 2015
Dear Parents,

Assalamu Alaikum.

Heartiest greetings of Eid-ul-Adha to you from Aloron family. This is to inform you that the school will be closed from 21 September (Monday) to 03 October (Saturday) due to Eid-ul-Adha. The classes will start from 04 October (Sunday), 2015 as per their regular schedule. 
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Date: September 14, 2015
Dear Colleagues,
Assalamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatuhu.
I extend my Eid greetings to all of you. 

I write to inform you that the school will be closed from  22 September to 02 October due to Eid-ul-Adha. The classes will be started from 04 October (Sunday), 2015. All the teachers  are  requested to report at the office on 03 October (Saturday) at 8.00 am. 
My very best wishes to all of you.
May the choicest blessings of Allah fill your life with peace, joy and prosperity!
   ______________________
  Principal
  AISC
